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Upcoming Dates            

 

October 5 – Open House 

 

October 7 – Images Picture 

Day for students (2 flyers 

are attached) 

 

October 8 – 11 Fall Break 

 

October 25,26, 28 will be 

parent conferences (Early 

dismissal days at 12:55 

P.M.) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello Mitchell families! 
 We are well into the first month of school now!! It has 
been a great opening so far!! I want to thank everyone who 
came out to enjoy ice cream and to welcome me to Mitchell! 
The weather was perfect and so was the event! Thanks to all 
of those who helped make it successful from the PTO 
planning it, the parents who volunteered, Mitch the eagle 
and Mr. Pietrorazio for DJ’ing! Also a reminder that having 
your child come to school on time every day is such an 
important part of their success in school and we appreciate 
your help with this! 
  Just some reminders as we head into October: 

1. Please use the attendance form in the link below to 
create an absent note for your child when he or she is 
absent.  If you complete this form you do not need to 
call the attendance line.   
Attendance Form 

2. Please remember to send all changes in dismissal by 
email to your child(ren)’s teacher and the office  
mtaylor@ctreg14.org  by 11:00 A.M. 

3. During the am arrival there are cones in the lot that 
goes into the entrance nearest the gym doors.  This is 
so the vans and special transportation have places to 
drop off. Thank you for your cooperation with this. 

4. Summer ELA and Math packets will be due by October 
1st. 

5. Open house will be Oct 5th. The plan right now is to 
have it in person with 3-4 different time slots to come. 
This will help with lower amounts of people in the 
class at one time. Your child’s teachers will be sending 
out signup sheets next week. 

6. Lastly we are in need of 2 Liter empty soda bottles for 
our science lessons.  If you have any you can donate 
please send them into school. Thanks! 

Mrs. Pinho 

 

Happenings Around Mitchell 

PTO News 
Welcome families! Please complete our 
Mitchell PTO Google Form to sign up for 
PTO emails and to learn more about 
exciting new initiatives and volunteer 
opportunities. Parents, grandparents, and 
caregivers are invited to share their time 
and talents as volunteers for the MES PTO.  
There are so many fun ways to get 
involved without making a big time 
commitment!  Email us to learn more 
ptomitchellschool@gmail.com 
 
Please enjoy reading the attachment from 
PTO.   

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfzOhAR2jJVojWfZq1YH3BebYpBbCOS_pzUv1KMMPcuVCgf7A/viewform?usp=sf_link
mailto:mtaylor@ctreg14.org
https://forms.gle/fqzCwEwSvGKTuSsY9
mailto:ptomitchellschool@gmail.com

